
 
 

Office of the President 
May 17, 2015 
 
Daemen College  
Faculty and Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Now that the academic year has drawn to a close, I want to thank each and every one of you for 
contributing to such a successful year. The College has come a long way in a very short time, 
and you are responsible for that success.  
 
Please know that the Cabinet and the Board of Trustees are well aware of how dedicated and 
hard working our faculty and staff are. You have no peers in any college or university that I have 
ever seen. 
 
I want to especially thank those of you who worked so hard to make one or both of our 
Commencement ceremonies so successful. I know that transitioning to a two-ceremony format 
was a difficult adjustment, and many of you felt trepidation even at the thought of another 


